OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

129 North Second Street

Yakima, Washington 98901

Phone (509) 575-6037 - Fax (509) 576-6614

CITY OF YAKIMA, WASHINGTON
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
2018 JAG GRANT

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Yakima will hold a public
hearing to receive comments on the 2018 JAG Grant.

The hearing will be held on Tuesday, August 21, 2018, at 6:30 p.m., in the Council
Chambers at City Hall located at 129 North 2™ Street, Yakima, Washington.

Any citizen wishing to comment on this request is welcome to attend the public hearing
or contact the City Council in the following manner:
1) Send a letter via regular mail to “Yakima City Council, 129 N. 2™ Street,
Yakima, WA 98901”; or,
2) E-mail your comments to citycouncil@yakimawa.gov Include in the e-mail
subject line, “JAG Grant.” Please also include your name and mailing address.

A copy of the JAG Grant is available for review at the City. Contact the City Clerk’s
Office (575-6000) for further information or if special accommodations are needed to
attend the public hearing.

Dated this 8™ day of August, 2018.

Sonya Claar Tee, City Clerk, CMC



